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Brother, take a seat!

Less than three weeks after being raised to the degree of Master Mason, | was installed as one of the
Stewards of our Lodge. The new Junior Warden-Elect appointed me and the other brother who was raised
with me as the new Stewards for 2008. I’'m honored that the opportunity to begin moving through the
chairs has come so quickly! | look forward to being able to participate in the degree work, the business
meetings, and to provide cheerful service to the Lodge officers-where needed.

The December business meeting was the first meeting.I*have been able to attend as a Mason, so it was

exciting. Though the meeting was likely longer than usual because of the installation ceremony, | found it
to be quite interesting. And it was impressive to watch representatives from the Grand Lodge performing
the ceremony.

So | look forward to attending the next year’'s meetings, getting more involved, and helping out as one of
the new Stewards. I'm excited to see where Freemasonry takes me in 2008!
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